NURSES CHAPEL

Officer responsible Author
Legal Services Manager Peter Mitchell, DDI 371-1549
Corporate Plan Output:

The purpose of this report is to propose a course of action for resolving the outstanding issues relating to the
Nurses' Chapel.

At its ordinary meeting on Thursday 23 November 2000 the Council considered a report relating to the proposed
Nurses Chapel land exchange.

The Council resolved that the issue of the Nurses' Chapel land exchange be deferred to allow other options to be
explored, and consultation with the other parties involved.

Other parties clearly interested in this issue are Canterbury Health Limited, the Civic Trust and the Nurses
Memorial Chapel Trust.

To facilitate discussions with the parties | recommend that the Council appoint a subcommittee of Councillors
from the Parks and Recreation Committee to progress this matter.

Recommendation: That a Nurses' Chapel Subcommittee be appointed by the Council to discuss options
relating to the Nurses Chapel with interested parties.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


